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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 6, 2017

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, Senate Committee on Administration
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1829 by Geren (Relating to the preservation, maintenance, and improvement of the

Capitol and the Capitol grounds.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 443, Government Code, to require that the State Preservation
Board (board) enter into a contract with a nonprofit corporation formed to assist in the
preservation, maintenance, and improvement of the Capitol and the Capitol grounds to develop
and implement a plan for the solicitation and acceptance of gifts, grants, devises, and bequest of
money, other property, and services to be used to preserve, maintain, and improve the Capitol and
Capitol grounds. The board would be required to enter into the contract not later than September
1, 2018. According to the board, the provisions of the bill could be implemented within existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 809 Preservation Board
LBB Staff: UP, KK, NV, LCO
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